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FOR IMMEDIATE ATTENTION!! !
The following items have recently been received by the College and are immediate
opportunities for service. Can you fill the gap?

Staying in the Seattle area this summer? If so, there's a place of ministry for
you at Faith Temple. Two N.C. students or a married couple are needed to
assist in the children's church there. They would like to fill this vacancy
immediately. If you are available, please contact the Dean of Studentg!
Office.

SUMMER MINISTRY -- HELP WANTED

1. The Lynden Assembly of God is interesed in one of our students to fill
the capacity of summer intern minister of ycuth. Pastor Rexroat would
like to interview you if you are available. Please schedule an interview
with the Dean of Students Office.

2. The Assembly of God in the Oregon community of Enterprise desires an
N.C. student or team of students to conduct their V.B.S. in July or
August. Can you help out the fine N.C. alumni couple serving there?
If so, please contact the Dean of Students Office.

FULL-TIME S<RVICE -- WIDE-OPEN (If ayailable, plgase contact the Dean of Students Office.)

1. The Lake Cswego Assembly of God in Oregon is interested in a graduate
couple to assist in the Youth and Music ministry of their church. Also,
the wife could serve a necessary position with the church's Day Care

2. Rev. Funderburk from the University Place Assembly of God Church in
Tacoma has contacted N.C. regarding the opening they have for a music
director. Please.contact the Dean of Students Office immediately if
available.

3« Rev. and Mrs. Ken Litzenburger, former N.C. students, will soon be
leaving their home missions position in the Queen Charlotte Islands of
British Columbia. There is an immediate need to fill the vacancy there
in Port Tlements where a building program is in progress. Also, someone
is needed for the native work in the Jueen Charlotte City area and
extension work in the Sandspit area. This field of ministry provides
a real opportunity of Home Missions evangelism.

L. The local ministerial association of the Deer Park, Washington area is
in need of a permanent director for the community youth ministry entitled
Teens for Christ. Pastor Harold C. Grove would like to interview you
if you are available.

- MINISTRY -~ ONE MCRE ITi&M

The Assembly of God Church in Acme, Wash. (near Bellingham) is interested
in one of our students holding a Kid's Krusade June 22-26. If you are
available, please contact the Dean of Students' Office regarding this
date or another one which could be sct with the church.



